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Date:  June 24, 2020 
 
To the Friends of Robert and Cindy Wang, 
 
THANK YOU so much for your generosity and support for the “Feed the ER” initiative!  All of the staff in the 
UCLA Emergency Departments at both Ronald Reagan and Santa Monica are so appreciative and well fed.  That 
was truly a remarkable effort by so many people, and it really helped keep us energized during a difficult couple of 
months.    
 
It looks like COVID will be around for a while, but you helped us so much during the initial months of the crisis, 
when everyone was scared and trying to adapt to a new world with different rules.  It was very powerful knowing 
that so many people were behind us, and supporting us, and thinking of us.  This had a long-lasting and very 
positive effect on all of us.   
  
We will continue to take care of our community, and we appreciate you taking such good care of us! 
 
 
Sincerely, 



                                       Office of the President and Associate Vice Chancellor

                                                        757 Westwood Plaza Suite 1320
                                                        Los Angeles, CA 90095
                                                        Tel (310) 267-9315 Fax (310) 267-3516

June 23, 2020

Dear Friends of Robert and Cindy Wang:

On behalf of UCLA Health, I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for your 
wonderful donation to support the well-being of our health care team and support staff 
serving patients during the COVID-19 pandemic. We are deeply grateful you have joined 
Gordon Lee in your deep dedication to “Feed the ER” at Ronald Reagan UCLA Medical 
Center and UCLA Medical Center, Santa Monica.

The pandemic has presented unique challenges that our health care workers have met 
with determination, ingenuity, and dedication to patient care. Your gift is an 
extraordinary example of the many ways in which our community has come together to 
offer support and gratitude for the tireless efforts of our health professionals. 

The meals, snacks, and beverages that we receive not only nourish our team, but also help 
to strengthen our community. Thank you again for your thoughtful contribution to boost 
morale and provide resources for those on the front line of care at UCLA Health. I really 
appreciate your generosity.

Kind regards,

Johnese Spisso, M.P.A. 
President, UCLA Health
CEO, UCLA Hospital System


